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A budget hearing of the Mayor and City Council of the City of Henderson, Nebraska was held at 12:15 p.m.

on September 28, 20221 at City Hall in Henderson, Nebraska. Notice of this meeting was posted at the City Hall and

published in the September 22, 2022 Henderson News.  

Mayor Don Regier called the budget hearing to order at 12:15 p.m.   Mayor Regier declared the meeting to

be legal and properly advertised with all members having been informed of the nature of the meeting and having

received related information.  Mayor Regier also referred to the open meetings law poster at the back of the council

chambers.  

Roll call showed the following present: Mayor Don Regier.  Council members: Stan Friesen and Mike Wall.

Absent: Corbin Tessman and Brian Hiebner.

With two council members absent, state statute gives the mayor of a second class the right to vote on a city

council action when his or her vote will provide the additional vote required to create a number of votes equal to the

majority of the council.

Mayor Regier declared the budget hearing open at 12:16 p.m  concerning the Budget Summary for 2022-

2023 Fiscal Year.

Mayor Regier closed the budget hearing at 12:27 p.m. as no public was present for discussion.

Stan Friesen made a motion to adjourn.  Mike Wall seconded.  Roll vote: Stan Friesen, Mike Wall and Don

Regier.  Motion carried.

Donald Regier, Mayor

Connie Brown, City Clerk
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